
McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2019 2:45 PM
To: 'Cherry, Trade'
Subject: Camille SWD Federal Well No. 1

Tracy:
The OCD received your protest On April 12, 2019 for the Blackbuck Resources LLC Camille SWD Federal Well No. 1, 
located 2596 FSL and 1471 FEL, Unit J, Section 17 Township 24 South, Range 31 East

The Camille SWD Federal Well No. 1 is out of the administrative process. This proposed well is scheduled for the May 
2nd 2019 docket, Case Number 20460

Mike

Michael McMillan 
1220 South St. Francis 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 
505-476-3448
Michael. mcmillan@ state, nm. us
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